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Please continue supporting the Sebastopol Senior Center.  It’s a vital part in helping our seniors staying connected
with each other.  Offering supporting classes, meals, rides and resources.  Especially as their incomes decline and/or
on a fixed income, the Senior center makes it an affordable option for seniors to continue to be part of our
community.
Sincerely, Diane Luiz
Sent from my iPhone




